
 

Dear St. George Community, 

We are in the process of evaluating and finalizing with a new Church Management Software company to allow our 
members a more simplistic, electronic method of giving.  A mobile device may be used for future contributions, along 
with the option of using a tablet or home computer.    Transitioning to the new system will take place in the upcoming 
months. 

To accomplish this, we are first removing our Clover Online system from the Narthex beginning Sunday, Feb. 16th.   
In place of this, we will post the QR code noted below which is tied into our current Vanco Online system.  This will 
be posted at Pangari 1 & 2, Crying Room and in place of where the Clover Machine was located. This QR code will 
allow you to give to Tray and Candles only.  Should you wish to give to any other fund or offer your stewardship, 
please visit our website, www.stgeorgeap.org, online giving. Vanco Online will continue in the interim until our 
transition is complete and allow those already using Vanco to have their recurring donations continue until the end of 
the year.  

This new system, called ParishSOFT, will give immediate access to your online giving records, offer additional 
methods to donate, and allow the office to easily manage the information we receive.  Our members will also be able 
to access their personal contributions from anywhere at any time using their laptop, tablet or mobile device.  

We are excited to offer this new Church Management Software and look forward to a great year ahead as we continue 
to pursue the latest in technology, offering convenient ways to make your monetary commitments. 

We will continue to accept cash or check for those who prefer this method.   

Stewardship Committee  

 

https://secure.myvanco.com/L-ZDJ4/campaign/C-15CFW?access=tile_direct 

http://www.stgeorgeap.org/
https://secure.myvanco.com/L-ZDJ4/campaign/C-15CFW?access=tile_direct


Your Own from Your Own 
 


